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From:
To: Contact TPUC
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Docket No. 24-00044
Date: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 3:01:16 PM

Re: Petition of Limestone Utility to increase charges/rates

The proposed referenced increase is enormously out or line. A 400% increase can not be
justified. A 5% to 10% increase would be more reasonable.

I would ask the Commission to reject Limestone's request.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Jim Meeks
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